From: Artsfac <artsfac-bounces@artsservices.uwaterloo.ca> on behalf of Michaela Tatu

<michaela.tatu@uwaterloo.ca>

Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2020 12:20 PM

To: artsfac@watarts.uwaterloo.ca; chairs@watarts.uwaterloo.ca; Kofi Campbell; Veronica Austen;

Peter Frick; Troy Osborne

Cc: Maria Vermeer; Birgit Moscinski; Christine Schwendinger; Ally Vonk; Charlene Hone

Subject: Temporary COVID-19 Learning Resources Guidelines Exception Protocol

Chairs and directors, please pass this information on to anyone in your unit who might not otherwise receive it (especially sessionals, AFIW, and grad students).

Dear instructors,

The AVPA has provided us with the attached document, which outlines the "Temporary COVID-19 Learning Resources Guidelines Exception Protocol." Please refer to it for guidance and procedure if a learning resource you wish to use in a course exceeds a cost of \$50, or if more than 20% of a student's final grade depends upon it.

Regards,

Katherine Acheson Martin Cooke

Associate Dean of Arts - Associate Dean of Arts - Undergraduate

Undergraduate Programs Students

Professor - English Language and Associate Professor - Sociology & Legal Studies;

Literature School of Public Health

519 888 4567 ext. 30336 (Arts 519 888 4567 ext. 33554 (Arts Undergraduate

Undergraduate Office) Office)

koa@uwaterloo.ca <u>cooke@uwaterloo.ca</u>

The Faculty of Arts acknowledges that we are living and working on the traditional territory of the Attawandaron (also known as Neutral), Anishinaabe and Haudenosaunee peoples. The University of Waterloo is situated on the Haldimand Tract, the land promised to the Six Nations that includes ten kilometers on each side of the Grand River.